REPORT TO CITY COUNCIL

DATE: JANUARY 22, 2020

TO: HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL

FROM: GREG RAMIREZ, CITY MANAGER 4@@, 6w

BY: RAMIRO ADEVA, COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DIRECTOR @’

SUBJECT: DISCUSSION ON (1) PROPOSED PRESENTATION FORMAT AND
LOGISTICS FOR WORKSHOP #2 FOR THE AGOURA VILLAGE
SPECIFIC PLAN (AVSP); (2) CANCEL REGULARLY SCHEDULED
MEETING ON FEBRUARY 26, 2020

On November 13, 2019, the City hosted a workshop regarding the Agoura Village
Specific Plan (AVSP). The workshop created a solid starting point for subsequent
workshops. The next step in the process would be to hold a second workshop to
provide information and answer questions from the community.

The Land Use and Economic Development Committee (Councilmembers Northrup and
Anstead) have provided feedback on a desired format for the next workshop. The
Committee and staff are now seeking feedback and direction from the entire City
Council on the presentation format and structure for the upcoming workshop.

Staff's presentation will propose the structure and logistics for the workshop.
RECOMMENDATION:

Staff respectfully recommends the City Council:

1. Discuss and provide feedback/ direction on the presentation format and logistics
for the workshop, and

2. Cancel the regularly scheduled City Council meeting on February 26, 2020, in
the Council Chambers, and replace it with a public workshop at The Event
Center



